
 

 

 

Beech Lane, West Hallam, Derbyshire, DE7 6GU |☎ 0115 932 0005 | ✉ info@scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk 
Head of School: Mrs S Hallsworth | Executive Head: Mr M Hetherington 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Wednesday 13th March 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                         
  
We have booked the Y2 Lea Green residential for Thursday 16th May to Friday 17th May 2024.  
In the past, the Year 2 children have made similar visits and they have proved to be 
of great value and also provides an opportunity for your child to benefit personally and socially. 
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for your child to develop their independence skills and take part in  
the many exciting activities which could include: bush craft, low rope climbing and treasure hunts. 
This residential trip has run for a few years now and every time the children return having had a  
wonderful time. 
 
The total cost of the visit will be £132.02, which includes coach, accommodation, food and all 
activities. 
 
To secure your child’s place, we would be grateful if you would consent & send a non-
refundable deposit of £15.00 via ParentPay by Friday 22nd March 2024.  
 
The remaining amount can be paid in instalments as and when, but the whole amount 
must be paid in full by Friday 3rd May 2024.  
  
If we do not receive the full amount, you may risk losing your child’s place on the trip. 
 
Further details will follow. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
The Year 1/2 Team 


